Letter 9

From: Seymour, Aileen

To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback

Subject: Health Insurance for City Employees
Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2017 8:05:30 AM

Dear Insurance Board,

Please reconsider making any changes to the plans that are currently offered to City of Madison employees. My
understanding is that this contract took two years of hard work to develop and now you simply want to up and take
it away.

With the current climate of changes and fear surrounding them, the last thing that middle class workers like myself
need is yet another change that will cost more money and decrease my ability to provide decently for my family.
Please realize that this is very important to all of us City of Madison workers.

Thank you,

Aileen Seymour

Sent from my iPhone



